

Monday, 25th January 2021

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

I hope that you are all well and that you had a lovely weekend. It has been very cold this week so I expect you have had to wrap up warm when you go out for a walk. It's a shame that the snow didn't settle isn't it, because we didn't have time to build a snowman.

Your teachers are really impressed with all the work you have been doing. Don't forget to upload your work if you can, but if not have a piece of your work ready to show at your class Zoom session. If you didn't manage to join your friends on Friday, please let the Office know and we will make sure that you have got the right link for this week's Zoom meeting.

We know that you have all been trying really hard with your work and that looking at screens too much isn't healthy for you, so teachers are now planning some activities for you to learn in a different way making sure that you can do them without looking at the computer screen. From this week we want you to spend Thursday afternoon away from the computer screen. All our teachers are going to do the same. Every week we will upload some suggestions for activities to help you learn and that you can do without having to look at the computer screen. You never know all your family might like to join in with them too!

Please enjoy your screen-free time and your teachers will look forward to seeing you back again on J2e on a Friday and in your weekly class Zoom sessions!

During the week, if you have done some work and want to show it to your teacher it would help them if you upload it when you have finished it. If you upload your work after 5 o'clock you teacher will not see it then, but don't worry, they will see it the next day when they start work in the morning.

Wishing you a lovely week and please take care,

Mrs Gill Marrion Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









